

TERM 1 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 23 FEBRUARY 2024



CASA JUNIOR BASKETBALL

On Thursday 8 February our Year 5 and 6 Boys and Girls Basketball teams travelled to Hills Basketball stadium for the CASA Junior Basketball Gala Day.

Our teams looked fantastic in their new College Basketball singlets and played 6 games in total at the 1st event under the new Association name CASA.

Under the guidance of our Wildfire coaches, Coach Sheldon and Coach Julian the teams improved from game to game, developing their their skills and teamwork and encouraging other players as they played.

Congratulations to all players on a great effort!!



Mrs Sharon Evans P-6 Sports Coordinator